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Congratulations to Jonah Cullen (7R) and 

Ben Lauder-Shortman (6O) who recently completed 

the ‘Build A Bike’ training course at The Bike Shed, 

Critchill School. 

 

 

11 Jan  Friends of Oakfield Meeting, 6pm 

13 Jan  Yr 6 Parents Evening, virtually 

17 Jan  Yr 8 Parents Evening, virtually 

20 Jan  Yr 8 Parents Evening, virtually 

27 Jan  Yr 5 Parents Evening, virtually 

31 Jan  Yr 7 Parents Evening, virtually 

3 Feb  Yr 7 Parents Evening, virtually 

18 Mar  Yrs 5 6 7 School Photographs 

w/c 6 Jun Yr 8 Charterhouse  Camps 

6 7 8 Jun Yr 6 day trips to Braeside 

 

 

The deadline to sign your child up for this trip 

via Parentpay is Friday 21st January 2022. 

Thank you. 



 

 

 

Please see the timetable of afterschool clubs for this term. 
There are still spaces available on some of them so please 

sign up on ParentPay if you are interested. If a club no  
longer shows on ParentPay, it is now full.  

 
Unfortunately, we have had to cancel clubs this week due 
to staff shortages but we are hoping to be able to offer all 

clubs as advertised next week and we will be in  
contact with you in the event that a club has to be  

cancelled.   
KS2 pupils can stay in the library if a club has to be  

cancelled on the day, but KS3 pupils are able to go home as 
usual if they can safely do so.   
 Thank you for your patience. 

FRIENDS OF OAKFIELD ACADEMY 

FUNDRAISERS MEETING 

Tuesday 11th January 2022 

 

All welcome 

Come along for an informal chat to discuss new 

fundraising ideas (approximately 1 hour) 

We look forward to seeing you 



Clarification on the changes to the self-isolation period for individuals who 

test positive for COVID-19 

 

Since Wednesday 22 December, the 10 day self-isolation period for people who record a positive PCR test 

result for COVID-19 has been reduced to 7 days in most circumstances, unless you cannot test for any 

reason. 

Individuals may now take LFD tests on day 6 and day 7 of their self-isolation period. Those who  

receive two negative test results are no longer required to complete 10 full days of self-isolation. The first 

test must be taken no earlier than day 6 of the self-isolation period and tests must be taken 24 hours apart. 

This also applies to children under 5, with LFD testing at parental. If both these test results are negative, 

and you do not have a high temperature, you may end your self-isolation after the second negative test 

result and return to your education or childcare setting from day 7. 

 

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests will need to complete the full 10 day period of self-isolation. 

Further information, including examples of when to end self-isolation if you have had COVID-19  

symptoms, is available in the stay at home: guidance for households with possible or confirmed COVID-19 

infection. 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
On Wednesday the UK Health Security Agency announced that from  

11 January asymptomatic people in England who test positive for coronavirus (COVID-19) 
on a lateral flow device (LFD) test no longer need to get a confirmatory PCR test. Their 

isolation period can start immediately following their positive LFD test result.  
These individuals should still report their test results on GOV.UK. 

 
This is a temporary measure while coronavirus rates remain high across the UK.  

Whilst levels of coronavirus are high, the government has said that the vast majority of 
people with positive LFD test results can be confident that they have coronavirus 

 
LFD tests should only be taken by people who do not have  

coronavirus symptoms.  
 

Anyone who develops has symptoms should self-isolate and take a PCR test.  
They must self-isolate if they get a positive test result, even if they have had a recent  

negative LFD test – these rules have not changed. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection?utm_source=4%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19#SymptomsPosit
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection?utm_source=4%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19#SymptomsPosit
https://theschoolbus.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08e15c8da9e9682a8c29ca704&id=bc5766e72d&e=f641d7f7c8

